
July 12, 2018

Work begins on Broadway Avenue
Saturday, July 14

The Idaho Transportation Department will repair potholes and resurface
Broadway Avenue from Rossi Street to the New York Canal (north of I-84)
starting Saturday, July 14. 

Here's what to expect:

Work will occur at night from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. and at least one lane in
each direction will be open. 
All lanes and driveways will be open during the day. 
Flaggers will direct traffic at all major intersections overnight (8 p.m. to 6
a.m.).
Side roads that are not located at major intersections will be blocked for
up to two hours overnight (8 p.m. to 6 a.m.). 
Work will be noisy.

ITD anticipates the resurfacing project to take approximately two weeks.

LEARN MORE
CALL (208) 334-8938 | EMAIL Jennifer.Gonzalez@itd.idaho.gov | VISIT itd.idaho.gov/US20-26

Your Safety. Your Mobility. Your Economic Opportunity. 
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